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Sept 10, 2024 
 

ADVISORY 
 

Guam placed in COR 3; Catholic schools 
to be closed tomorrow, Wednesday, Sept. 11 

 
Archdiocese of Agaña Vicar General, Father Romeo D. Convocar announces that all 
Catholic schools will be closed tomorrow, Wednesday, Sept. 11, 2024 due to the 
impending storm. 
 
With Governor Lou Leon Guerrero placing the island in Condition of Readiness 
(COR) 3 at three this afternoon, the Catholic schools will follow the same 
precautions as the public schools and forego class instructions until the island 
returns to normal conditions. 
 
All are advised to take the necessary measures for their safety and well-being. 
Catholic school faculty and staff, please follow your school protocols regarding 
securing your respective areas for storms. Thank you. 
 
Sent by Tony C. Diaz, Archdiocese of Agana Director of Communications, (671) 562-
0065, tony.diaz@archagana.org. 
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